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7 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Return to face-to face learning for all pupils 

I do hope you all had a good half term break. 

I wanted to let you know that we are continuing to progress our plans to move forward with 
a return to face-to-face learning for all pupils. 

We are on track for our Year 10,11,12 and 13 pupils to be taught in person by our staff at 
Sunderland College Campus at Washington from Monday 13 November. 

We are just finalising logistical arrangements and buses and will be in touch later in the 
week to confirm all the details. We will also provide frequently asked questions information 
which should help answer any queries. 

Years 7,8,9 will continue to be taught at St. Bede Catholic School Campus. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your continued patience and 
understanding and to thank Sunderland College for their support. 

Best wishes 

 
Frances Cessford 
Headteacher 

 


